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This letter confirms a telephone conversation on October 27, 1982 between
our Mr. R. Wheeler and Mr. D. Sibbald and Dr. Landsman of your staff, during
which the possibility of temporarily backfilling the fire water lines located
near the Service Water Building was discussed. Dr. Landsman noted that
he concurred as long as Mr. Shafer was informed and the content of our tele-
phone conversation be documented.

i Based upon discussions with our Test Engineers, we requested that the fire
; line be temporarily backfilled for the following reasons:
I
I

; 1. The need to have the line sufficiently anchored during system operation.
t

2. To provide a technically adequate fire protection system to satisfy
insurance requirements.

3 To protect the fire line from frost during the winter months.

Based on satisfying Dr. Landsman's request as noted above we will proceed
with temporarily backfilling e fire protection lines.
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